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Date: September 9th 2022 

 
 

 
Advice of change in specification of LGA03C 

 

 
 
Dear User, 
 
 

This letter supersedes any prior notifications. 
 
Product manufactured subsequent to the date of the issuance will comply to the following 
specification change. 
 

- Product built and shipped prior to the date of this letter’s issuance will operate from the 
input voltage range specified as 3V to 14V 

 
- Product built and shipped after the data of this letter’s issuance will operate from the input 

voltage range specified as 3.4V to 14V 
 
 
 

This specification change has been the result of a change in the product’s controller’s operational 
voltage range.  
 
We do sincerely appreciate your business and will make every effort to work with you during your 
transition to a solution as needed. 
 

If you have any questions or need specific application assistance, please contact us  
(you may visit https://www.artesyn.com/ or call 1-888-412-7832) or your local sales representative 
to assist you.  
 
 

Thank you for your continued patronage. 
 
 

Best regards, 
 

 
 
 
 
Andy Brown | Director Technical Marketing DCDC | Embedded Power 
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